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October 5, 2012 
 
 
Dear Friends and Members: 
 
Enclosed please find the new set of glass slides for AMR Seminar #62.  Just a reminder that the comments to 
the previous cases and the case histories and pertinent images for this submission will be on the official AMR 
web page at  http://www.amr-seminar.org.     
 
The deadline for submission of cases for the next seminar is the end of January, 2013.  Comments to  
AMR #62 are due at this time as well. 

 
The following members are due for submission of cases for the next seminar: 
 
 
Abbas Agaimy 
Ady Yosepovich 
Andrew Folpe 
Bruce Wenig 
Carlos Bacchi 
Chris Fletcher 
Cyril Fisher 
Elvio Silva 

Hugo Dominguez-Malagon 
Ira Bleiweiss 
Ivan Damjanov 
James Strauchen 
Janez Lamovec 
Kum Cooper 
Manuel Sobrinho-Simoes 

Lawrence Weiss 
Markku Miettinen 
Michal Michal 
Michele Bisceglia 
Otto Dietz 
Phil Allen 
Vincenzo Eusebi 
 

   
   
I would like to take this opportunity to welcome a new member to the Club:  Dr. Brian Rubin, M.D., PhD from 
The Cleveland Clinic Foundation, Cleveland, Ohio.  We look forward to his contributions and insights.  I am 
also pleased to share with you all that we successfully completed the 5th International AMR Symposium in 
surgical pathology in Stockholm, Sweden.  The meeting was attended by nearly 200 pathologists from all over 
the world.  Special thanks are due to Dr. Goran Elmberger for the wonderful organization of this event.  
Photos of the meeting will be uploaded shortly to the AMR website. I am also pleased to announce that plans 
are underway for the next International AMR Symposium which will be held in Tel-Aviv, Israel, in June 2013. 
  
Please continue to mail your cases and comments to the attention of my assistant, Nancy Boinski.  Her e-mail 
address is:  nboinski@mcw.edu.  Also please note that we will now need 46 sets of glass slides per case. 
  
I hope you will all enjoy the enclosed cases, and I look forward to hearing from you soon.  
 
Sincerely yours, 
 

Saul Suster, M.D. 
 
Saul Suster, M.D. 
 
SS/nb 
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